
Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the maintenance repair request you submitted has been 

successfully completed. 

Details of the repair: 

• Service Type: Plumbing 

• Date of Service: October 10, 2023 

• Description: Leak under kitchen sink fixed. 

• Technician: John Doe 

If you have any further questions or concerns regarding the repair, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to the maintenance office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Property Management Team 


